## BOARD OF REVIEW VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE JUNE 4, 2008 4:30 P.M.

A Meeting of the Pleasant Prairie Board of Review was held on Wednesday, June 4, 2008 and called to order at 4:30 p.m. Present were Board members John Braig, Jill Sikorski and Mark Riley. Also present were Rocco Vita, Village Assessor and Jane Romanowski, Village Clerk.

- 1. CALL TO ORDER
- 2. ROLL CALL
- 3. CONSIDER APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRPERSON AND VICE-CHAIRPERSON

SIKORSKI MOVED TO APPOINT JOHN BRAIG AS CHAIRPERSON; SECONDED BY RILEY; MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

RILEY MOVED TO APPOINT LENA SCHLATER AS VICE-CHAIRPERSON; SECONDED BY SIKORSKI; MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

4. VERIFY THAT A MEMBER HAS MET THE MANDATORY TRAINING RERQUIREMENTS.

Jane Romanowski indicated the mandatory training requirements have been met as John Braig and John Burke attended a training session on March 19, 2008. The required affidavit is on file with the Department of Revenue.

5. ADJOURN TO RECONVENE AT A LATER DATE.

RILEY MOVED TO ADJOURN THE BOARD OF REVIEW TO JUNE 25, 2008 AT 9:00 A.M.; SECONDED BY SIKORSKI; MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY AND MEETING ADJOURNED AT 4:35 P.M.